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SEN. PERRY APPOINTED TO JOINT COMMITTEE TO STUDY BORDER SECURITY 
 
 

LUBBOCK, TX – Today, Senator Charles Perry (R – Lubbock) was appointed to the Joint 
Interim Committee to Study Border Security. This committee was created as a result of the 
passage of House Bill 11 during the 84th Regular Session.  
 
“The passage of HB 11 invested more resources to our border than ever before. It is now the 
responsibility of the Texas Legislature to oversee its implementation and ensure the funding 
goes towards its intended purpose,” said Senator Perry. “I look forward to exploring ways we 
can increase security and stop the incentives, including sanctuary cities, which encourage illegal 
immigration and put our communities in danger.” 

If you have any questions or comments please feel free to contact our office at 512-463-0128.  
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